
 
 

                       School Photographs Monday 22
nd

 May  
 

           
Dear Parent/Carers  
 

As this academic year is rapidly flying by its now time to look at School photos. This year we have been 

extremely lucky and managed to commission Fraser Portraits for all our Photo needs. Frasers, will be in 

school on Monday 22nd May.  

 
If you would prefer your child to be wearing a jumper/cardigan please ensure your child is aware of this 
fact, as the children will be taken directly from their class to the SCITT building by their teacher. Therefore, 
please send your children to school as you wish them to be photographed, as the teachers cannot be 
responsible for your child’s appearance. 

The children will come out of school with a proof of their photograph before half term. You can either 
order online using a credit/debit card or if you’d prefer to pay by cheque you can do so; by returning your 
order form to the School Office and making cheques payable to the ‘BSA’. To take advantage of the free 
post and packaging offer (delivered to school) please make sure that all orders are returned to school by 
Wednesday 7th June. After this date, photographs can still be ordered: however, additional post and 
packaging costs will apply in addition to the cost of your photograph(s) and/or other items. The BSA will 
receive 30% commission of all orders which are placed, so we are very grateful for any order. 
 

Do you have a child who does not attend Bransgore School? 

If you have a child who does not attend Bransgore School, but would like them to be photographed with 

their sibling, who does attend Bransgore School, you’re welcome to come into school at 3.30pm on 

Monday 22nd, so that they can be photographed at the end of the school day. All photographs will be taken 

in the SCITT building. Entrance to the SCITT building is through the green gates, to the right of the school 

office. 

 

Many thanks  

Rachel Sands (BSA Secretary)   
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